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All sales of guns, ammo, and gun components should be available to be purchased 

according to the current laws...NO NEW GUN LAWS. You guys have already 

overstepped your boundaries. Criminals can buy whatever they want whenever they 

want it, and your new gun laws will never change that... just like all of your past gun 

laws have not changed that. Use some common sense and quit with the leftist crab. 


